Washington Statistical Society

CHAPTER-AMERICAN STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT - FREDERICK WAUGH
VICE-PRESIDENT - HARRY ALPERT
SECRETARY-TREASURER - MARGARET MARTIN



EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
MAURICE BRESNAHAN
HOMER JONES
CHARLES STEWART
LORMAN TRUEBLOOD
EMMETT WELCH

NEWS LETTER

October 1953

FINANCIAL STATISTICS AND THE MONEYFLOWS ACCOUNTS

October 19, 1953

Daniel Brill of the Federal Reserve Board will be the speaker at the October meeting of the Washington Statistical Society. He will talk on "Financial Statistics and the Moneyflows Accounts." The moneyflows accounts—a set of accounts focussing on the role of money and credit in the process of creating and exchanging wealth—has been under development at the Federal Reserve Board for some years. An important part of this job has been the integration of financial statistics into the accounts. This has required evaluation and assessment of existing series which throw light on their merits and shortcomings.

Gerhard Colm will chair the meeting, and Vito Natrella, Securities and Exchange Commission, George Jaszi, Department of Commerce and Raymond W. Goldsmith of Raymond W. Goldsmith Associates, will serve as commentators.

The meeting will be held at 8 P.M., Monday, October 19, in Room 101, Hall of Government, George Washington University, 21st and G Streets, N. W.

Margaret Martin Secretary-Treasurer